
 
  My name is Beth Bonjour. My husband, our 3 girls and I live in the St. John area near Gorge middle school. We are so 
thankful for the improvements of this clean air bill, but want to see even more happen!  
  Diesel pollution simply should not be accepted. We live near Columbia Blvd and should not have to worry about the air 
we're breathing and the long term affects it has on us. We can set a new standard for all states to reach and be ahead of 
the curve. Putting our people and their health first. Cleaner Diesel engines can run with 95% less pollution. We NEED to 
change the way diesel is used here in Oregon and reduce the black carbon pollution !!  
 
Let's be Green Oregon again! 
 
Sincerely, 
Beth  
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 

 


